
Dear Pastor & Church,                                                       
        

July & August,  2004 
 
Children's Camp at Mount Calvary Baptist Youth Camp. We  began the week with 
95 campers.  On Tuesday afternoon (were you praying for us?) a nasty storm hit the 
camp.  The children were listening to the missionary story, as the adults watched the 
storm rage around us and prayed.  One of the girl's cabins (where the girls had been just 
15 minutes earlier) lost its roof.  Praise God no one was hurt and the damage is in the 
process of being repaired.  Five children (4 boys and 1 girl) made a public profession of 
faith. 
 
Van Request.  The time has come to replace our van (many, many miles of use as a 
mini-bus for church and for hauling things to camps).  If you would like to have a part in 
this special project, just designate your gift "Van Request."  We have a goal to raise 
$3000 as a down payment for a secondhand van upon our return in December. 
 
Furlough: In September we will be traveling to the US to begin our regular 3 month 
furlough, which we take every 3 years.  Please be in prayer with us as we have many 
things to prepare before our departure.   
  
Junior Camp:  Juan and Maria Esther Alvarez (mexican missionaries to the Basque in 
northern Spain) did a great job preparing this camp, where we had a total of 62 in 
attendance.  The juniors were challenged to "Dare to live your life for Christ" and we saw 
4 make a profession of faith.  We received news after children's camp, that Cecilia (age 9) 
from the Canary Islands, accepted the Lord as her Saviour.  The fruit from summer 
camps is harvested throughout the year in the Baptist Churches scattered across Spain!    
 
Faithful Prayer partner: When we began serving the Lord as missionaries in 1981, Bro. 
Cal Eastwood invited us to the church in Renssalear, IN.  He and his wife, Leota, treated 
us like family, took us on for support and promised they would pray for us daily. Bro. Cal 
wrote many letters, encouraging us during times of trials on the field.  His last letter 
written to us on Jan. 26, 2004 states, "I send my love and promise of daily prayer." 
(signed) Bro. Cal.  In June we received a letter from his daughter telling us of his home 
going. Beverly wrote, "Rejoice in knowing that your prayer partner is now interceding 
with the Lord in person!" Bro. & Mrs. Eastwood were a precious gift in our lives and 
ministry.  May God give us many more faithful and loving prayer partners (like Bro. Cal) 
to intercede on behalf of souls in Spain!   
 
Pray for the Salvation  of Silvia , Maria Carmen and Liddy 
 
Thank you so much for your faithful financial support and your prayers for the salvation 
of souls in Spain. 
 
In His Service,  
Jack, Joy and Sandy Loveday 



 
P.S . Our KIDS made it back safe from there trip to Africa.  Sandra goes back to BBC on  
August  10  2004. 
 
Field Address:  Apartado 2.488 * 28080 Madrid, Spain 
Phone: 011.3491.674.0352 * E-mail address:101577.336@Compuserve.com 
Web page: http://www.clevelandbaptist.org/mission/loveday.htm 


